

So I Did A Dumb Thing On The Last Special Bulletin

SORRY EVERYONE - CONFUSION WITH AN E-MAIL REQUEST TO SHARE INFORMATION.

Kathryn Beer sent an e-mail asking me to share information with everyone in an e-blast, all I saw was the information on the Glacier Valley RC FUNdation event. After several e-mails from Glacier Valley RC members inquiring, I went back for father investigation and I found way at the bottom an attachment for the District Conference.

I apologize to Juneau folks for all the confusion!

District Conference Reminder



Don't miss the opportunity to join us for the 2025 Rotary District Conference in beautiful Juneau, from May 1st to May 4th—secure your ticket to an unforgettable experience! https://bit.ly/2025rotaryconference

We would like to extend an additional thank you to our Registration Sponsor, Robin Lonas, from State Farm.

?? Be sure to visit her website: https://bit.ly/statefarmrobinlonas



While you are in Juneau for the 2025 Rotary District Conference, discover the thrill of adventure with our specially curated tours, designed just for you and your fellow Rotarians! ?? Don't miss out—spots are limited for each tour, so secure your tickets today and be part of an unforgettable experience!
